
 
 
Meeting:  Harbour Committee Date:  23 March 2020 
 
Wards Affected:  All 
 
Report Title:  Review of Harbour Master’s delegated powers 
 
Is the decision a key decision? No 
 
When does the decision need to be implemented?  23 March 2020 
 
Cabinet Member Contact Details:  Not a Cabinet function 
 
Supporting Officer Contact Details: Adam Parnell 
 Harbour Master 
 Telephone 01803 292429 
 adam.parnell@torbay.gov.uk 
 

 
1. Proposal and Introduction 
 
1.1 To review the delegated powers transferred to the Harbour Master by the Council’s 
Constitution. 
 
2. Reason for Proposal and associated financial commitments 
 
2.1 To fulfil the harbour authority’s obligations under the Port Marine Safety Code the 
powers of the Harbour Master should be regularly reviewed to ensure that these are 
sufficient to undertake their statutory duties. 
 
2.2 There are no new financial obligations introduced as a result of this report. 

 

 
3. Proposed Decision 
 
3.1 That Torbay Council’s Monitoring Officer be recommended to amend paragraph 
6.2.6 of Torbay Council’s Constitution - Officer Scheme of Delegation as set out in 
Appendix 1 to the submitted report. 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix 1:  Officer Scheme of Delegation (Torbay Council) published 04 Feb 2020 
 
Background Documents  
 
None 
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